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From: Luce, Mark
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 10:52 AM
To: Coil, Gladys
Cc: Tran, Minh
Subject: RE: MTC Appointment - February 3, 2015 at 9:00 a.m.

Dear Clerk Coil, 
 
This is to confirm my interest in serving as Napa's MTC Commissioner.  I am honored to be one of the 
nominees the City Selection Committee put forward. 
 
As the Board is aware, I have served two years as an MTC Commissioner by virtue of my appointment as 
ABAG's representative which recently expired.  I also served as ABAG's President as we finalized "Plan Bay 
Area".  This regional housing/transportation plan is a joint effort between MTC and ABAG and is a roadmap 
for future development and transportation investment.  During that time I worked closely with both ABAG and 
MTC staff and the Bay Area leaders charged with implementing this plan.  This experience and the 
relationships developed will be valuable in effectively representing Napa's housing and transportation interests 
in these coming years. In additon, my educational and professional experience as an Engineer provide me with a 
sound technical understanding that will be useful in managing MTC issues for the benefit of Napa and the Bay 
Area region. 
 
I have also been a resident of the City of Napa for 19 years, a Napa City Councilmember when the Congestion 
Management Agency was formed, a commuter to the Bay area for years, and an occasional user of our transit 
system.  I am very familiar with the needs in our communities and will work closely with our City colleagues to 
address these issues. 
 
I would be honored to receive your appointment to this commission. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Mark Luce 
 
 
 
Mark Luce 
Napa County Supervisor, District 2 
MTC Commissioner 
1195 Third Street Suite 310 
Napa, California 94559 
707-253-4386 
mark.luce@countyofnapa.org 
707-738-7319 (mobile)  
  

From: Coil, Gladys 
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 9:19:54 AM 
To: Leon Garcia (lgarcia@cityofamericancanyon.org); 'John Dunbar'; Luce, Mark 
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Cc: Darbinian, Silva 
Subject: MTC Appointment - February 3, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. 

The item below is set to be heard at 9:00 a.m. on February 3, 2015 by the Board of Supervisors.  The agenda will be 
available via the Napa County website by 5:00 p.m. January 30, 2015. 

9:00 AM - 10 minutes  
Clerk of the Board requests the appointment of one individual to serve on the Metropolitan Transportation 
Commission (MTC) from the three nominees provided by the Napa County City Selection Committee for a new 
four year term to commence February 10, 2015. 

Napa County City Selection Committee 
Nominees 
Mayor Leon Garcia 
Mayor John Dunbar 
Supervisor Mark Luce 
  
  
Gladys I. Coil, CCB~Admin. Mgr‐Clerk of the Board 
Napa County Executive Office ~707‐253‐4196 
Mailing address: 1195 Third Street, Rm. 310~Napa, CA 94559 
Physical address: 2741 Napa Valley Corporate Drive, Bldg. 2 Napa, CA 94558 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and all attachments are confidential and intended solely for the recipients as identified in the "To," "Cc" and 
"Bcc" lines of this email. If you are not an intended recipient, your receipt of this email and its attachments is the result of an inadvertent disclosure 
or unauthorized transmittal. Sender reserves and asserts all rights to confidentiality, including all privileges that may apply. Immediately delete and 
destroy all copies of the email and its attachments, in whatever form, and notify the sender of your receipt of this email by sending a separate 
email or phone call. Do not review, copy, forward, re‐transmit or rely on the email and its attachments in any way. 
  
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, 
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the 
intended recipient of the message, please contact the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments. Thank you.  




